
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

Reception Classes for 2022/2023 

 

Thank you to all of you who were able to bring your children in to join us for transition 

last week. 

 

The children were amazing and all of them settled in really well. 

 

Based on our observations and feedback from parents, we would like to make a 

change to the arrangements for September. Instead of a phased programme, we 

have made the decision to have all children in full time from Monday September 5th. 

 

Our school gates will be open from 8.35am and all children will be expected to be in 

school by 8.45am, ready to start their learning. Please bring your child to the 

reception class entrance where they will be greeted by a member of our EYFS team. 

Decisions about which one of our Reception classes your child will be in will be 

made over the first few weeks of term. 

 

Children will stay for lunch and be collected from school at 3.10pm. All children in 

Reception class to Year 2 receive Universal Infant Free School Meals so there is no 

charge for a school meal. Your child can bring a packed lunch if you prefer. Please 

ensure that your child has a water bottle in school.  

 

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 
 

Mr M Cohen 

Acting Headteacher 


